
Please remember to initial their
assignment notebooks each
day!  If they get initials
everyday for the week, they will
earn an “elephant”.  This can
be used on a late assignment
so they don’t receive a grade
deduction :) Email:

ahagar@graceoakcreek.org

CONTACT INFO

10/1 - Martin Luther CC Meet

10/2 - Color Run

10/3 - NO SCHOOL

UPCOMING EVENTS

5TH GRADE
NEWSLETTER

5TH GRADE
NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 2025

 Psalm 111:10 – “The fear of the
Lord is the beginning of
wisdom; all who follow His
precepts have good
understanding. To Him
belongs eternal praise.” 

MEMORY WEEK 4

REMINDER

Monday - 
Tuesday - Science
Wednesday - Memory
Thursday - Reading, Spelling
Friday - 

UPCOMING TESTS


